



November 22, 2016

Sharon L. Young, CRS, CAHR Keller Williams Classic Prop. Realty 1510 West Lane Avenue Columbus, Ohio 43221

Dear Ms. Young:

We are writing to advise you that the Franklin County Board of Commissioners and the Mayor of the City of Columbus have reappointed you to the Columbus/Franklin County Affordable Housing Trust Corporation Board of Trustees. This is an important position of leadership in our community. We trust that you will continue to serve the public with diligence and distinction.

The term of the reappointment is for three years, ending on June 19, 2019.

We ask that you keep us informed about the major issues being addressed by this board. Please do not hesitate to contact any of us with your comments or concerns. Congratulations and thank you for your service.

Sincerely,

John O'Grady, Presid

Franklin County

Board of Commissioners

Andrew J. Ginther, Mayor

City of Columbus

Paula Brooks, Commissioner

Franklin County

Board of Commissioners

Marilyn Brown, Commissioner

Franklin County

Board of Commissioners

Enclosure